
Welcome to...

Primary 6
with 

Mrs Gilmartin



Hello, I am Mrs Gilmartin!
Hello Primary 6, my name is Mrs 
Gilmartin and I will be teaching 
you this year.

I am really looking forward to 
getting to know all of you a bit 
better as we go through Primary 6.

This is my first year teaching in 
KPS, but I have been teaching for 
20 years!

I live with my son Jude, he is 13 
years old and has just started his 
second year of high school.

I can’t wait to see all of you in 
August! We are going to have lots 
of fun learning together! 



Hello, I am Mrs Gilmartin!
Some fun facts about me!

I love the beach, going on 

adventures and a lie in!

I love spending time with 

my family, I have 6 sisters.

My favourite subject to 

teach is Maths, I have so 

many fun games.

My favourite animal is a 

dog, but I don’t have one 

I wear glasses and contact 

lenses!

I love a  coffee, especially 

with cake!



Here is the P6 classroom 



Here is the entrance to the P6 
classroom…



Hand washing
You will wash your hands when you come into 

school and regularly throughout the day



What to bring to school
You will need…

a filled water bottle a snack

You will also bring a packed lunch or order from the school 

menu

and



Here are some subjects you will 
be exploring in school…

Numeracy

Writing

Reading

Health & Wellbeing

Outdoor Learning

Art



Some Useful information!

• Each term, I will provide a Newsletter detailing our learning journey and other useful 

information such as home learning and topic. 

• Please download the School App – this is important and tells you everything you need 

to know regarding important dates and school information throughout the academic 

year. 

• You will know your child’s PE days after the first week of school. A relaxed uniform 

should be work on these days.  

• Please do not allow your child to bring a toy to school. Toys can end up broken or lost 

causing distress. 



Find our school on Twitter!

@KilmacolmPS



I can’t wait to see you!

I hope you have a lovely summer and I 
am looking forward to seeing you all in 

August.

Take care!

 Mrs Gilmartin 


